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February 28, 2021 
 
Due to the recent tragic event in losing two Prairie Heights High School students, all high 
school classes will be canceled on Friday, March 5, 2021 in order for the community to pay 
their respects to the Curtis family.  The viewing for both Tyler and Chace will be held in the 
high school gymnasium from 12:00-3:00 p.m. and 5:00-8:00 p.m. on Friday.  The funeral 
service will also be held in the high school gymnasium on Saturday, March 6, 2021 at 11:00 
a.m.  
  
Due to the high school’s academic achievement and being an A-rated building the past few 
years, they have flexibility with the Indiana Department of Education and WILL NOT need to 
make up this instructional day.  
  
As we move forward in the healing process I appreciate your understanding and flexibility 
throughout this difficult time. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jeff Reed 
Superintendent 
 


